
 

 

 
11 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Anti-bullying Week 15th - 19th November 
 
Every November schools throughout the United Kingdom take part in Anti-Bullying Week. This is an opportunity to 
shine a spotlight on bullying and consider the steps we can take together to stop it. Anti-Bullying Week 2021 is 
taking place from Monday 15th to Friday 19th November this year and it has the theme ‘One Kind Word’. 
 

Monday 15th November 
 
Children and staff are encouraged to wear brightly coloured odd socks on Monday 15th. There will be activities in 
class and an assembly to identify different forms of bullying and how to tackle it. 
 
Please visit the Anti-bullying alliance website 
 
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/parents-and-carers     
 
for lots of useful advice on how to support children. This was written with ‘Kidscape’ and is designed to give you 
information about bullying, tips about what to do if you’re worried about bullying and the tools to help you talk to 
your children. 

 
Children in Need Friday 19th November 

 
Friday will be a non-uniform day.  Please feel free to be colourful and spotty! 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 

School are raising awareness of both events but are not asking for donations. 
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